Southern u.o. Business Unit
Domestic Production

P.O. Box 552
M\ Marathon Midland, TX 79702-0552
muarion ] Oil Company Telephone 915/682-1626

June 1, 2001

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
Attn: Mr. Tim Gum

811 South First Street

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Dear Mr. Gum,

Per our phone conversation of May 31, 2001, I am sending you the corrected completion
forms for the Indian Hills Unit Well No. 6 Atoka completion. As we discussed, I was under
the impression that the Atoka formation in this area was a part of the Morrow reservoir.
Attached you will find a corrected completion form for this well along with a copy of the
sundry notice that was originally sent in, and a corrected C-104.

Please let me know if I need to turn in any other forms to get everything corrected. I
appreciate your help and understanding in this matter.

Sincerely,
Ginny Larke
Engineer Technician P
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